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Welcome to the 2016-17 school year!  
 
 
IMESD Summer Technology Camp We are very excited about our new 
“STEP” program (Student Technology Expanded Programs).  Over 40 high 
school and middle school students participated in series of exploratory 
camps.  The goal is to train them for future careers in technology fields.  It 
has been fun to watch students from Imbler to Ione, interacting and sharing 
what they have learned.  
 
IMESD Summer Upgrades July is a very busy time for our technology, 
warehouse, and courier staff.  We are currently purchasing, transporting, 
and preparing everything from new laptops, to textbooks and furniture.  
With the recent passage of capital construction bond measures, several 
districts are engaged in extensive projects.  IMESD is providing a 
comprehensive array of support services to these districts, including 
business management, consulting, purchasing, and transportation of 
materials.  We anticipate systematizing this type of support into a 
comprehensive “Facilities Program” in next year’s Local Service Plan.  

 
 


